
 

 

There are many ways to give: 

Through our website: www.tccnorton.org 

Via smart phone: Download the Give+ app from your Play or App Store 

Electronic giving, or by credit or debit card 

 

“I am the way, and the truth, and the life. No one comes to the Father except through me.”  

John 14:6      

 

We have and share a particular way of being the church of Jesus Christ. The early Christians 

were originally called “Followers of the Way”. The life of faith is a way of being human, a way 

of interpreting, a way of practicing, and a way of living God’s love for all people.  

 

Through your giving and Faith Commitment in 2019, here are some of the ways TCC continues  

to follow Jesus: 

• Scholarships – awarded to help TCC kids to attend summer camps 

• Heifer International – provides animals which help communities worldwide 

• Cupboard of Kindness – the Norton food pantry 

• North Cottage – supplies for incoming residents striving to overcome addiction 

• Attleboro Area Interfaith Collaborative (AAIC) – clothing, food for Kid’s Café 

• Personal Best Charity Turkey Brigade – provides 3,400 Thanksgiving meals 

 

You are invited to reflect on this shared way and how we individually and collectively are 

stewards of this way. Your faith commitment allows the church to plan a way forward to 

provide opportunities for us to worship and proclaim God’s love for all people, helps us to 

help others, maintain our programs and buildings, meet our annual budget and to pay our staff. 

Please remember that giving is a way to participate in the church community striving to live in  

such a way that the love of God becomes real in each of us and is extended to others through us. 

 

For indeed, the journey to generosity is the way of Jesus. 

Thank You for your financial commitment to the church for 2019. We invite you to prayerfully 

consider increasing that commitment for 2020 so we can continue to be followers of the way of 

Jesus. Please return your Financial Commitment card by November 24, 2019. 

 

 

With prayerful thanks, 

The Stewardship Team 

Pam Carey, Barbara Janczunski, and Rev. Bernie Hinckley 


